
 

 

 

Balfour Beatty Vinci (BBV) is working in partnership with HS2 Ltd to build the new railway in 

your area.  

We will be doing temporary utility diversions to enable the preparation for the construction of 

the over bridge. The closure is to facilitate the safe digging of trenches to installing ducting and 

reinstatement. 

 

There will be a full closure with no public access during working hours – 8am-6pm, the  

Public Right of Way crossing will be open to the public outside of our working hours. The site 

team will place a foot plate over the excavation so pedestrians can cross the road. 

This closure will allow us to keep users of the footpaths safe as we construct the line of route 

for HS2 at this location.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The timeframes in this notification may be subject to change and consents. For the latest 

information, please refer to www.hs2insolihull.co.uk and road signs. If you have a question 

about HS2 or our works, please contact our HS2 Helpdesk team on 08081 434 434 or 

email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

Reference number:   HS2-MW-BBV-Ph1-Ar-No-N1-Prog-works-5-09/07/2022 

 

Public Right of Way W130b Closure  
 
7 November 2022 to 18 November 2022 

 
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. 

http://www.hs2insolihull.co.uk/
mailto:hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk

